
 
 

To all District Deputies, Division 3, Saskatchewan 

January 5, 2017 

Good afternoon gentleman, 

 

We have only 6 months left in the Fraternal year with lots of work to do.  

The priests, parishes, men and women of each of these parishes needs your help. In order to reach our 

membership growth targets a concerted effort is needed by all. 

First an foremost, there is scheduled a “National” church drive in Canada for the weekends of January 

28/29 and February 4/5. Please have all Grand Knights confirm that they and their men will be 

participating in this event. If you don’t already have a Church Drive Blitz kit please let either myself, 

Worthy State Treasurer Joe Riffel or Worthy State Deputy Brian Schatz know right away wo we can have 

you prepared. 

Remember, there are incentives for councils and districts. More to come. 

A gentle nudge to all with a need to focus on councils that can achieve Star Council. Again, the target is 

one per district. More is alright too.  

Schedule your admission degrees now for February in each district and please forward me that 

information, as well as to the State office so the information can go into the State calendar of degrees. 

That way all councils will know where to take their prospects for admissions.  

Secondly, this point is important; Every council must be active; every council can sign at least one new 

member. It is so important that communication occur between yourself and each Grand Knight this 

month in order to be assured they will commit to the effort.  

I thank you for your attention in this important matter.  

If there is anything I or the team can do to assist you, please do not hesitate to connect with me at: 

brophydon@gmail.com 

God Bless 

Don Brophy 

State Membership Director 

Saskatchewan 
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